Art/English
In English we are looking at
the story of Hansel and
Gretel. Can you recreate
the gingerbread house in
the story? You could draw,
colour, paint, use lego,
create a sculpture, bake a
cake – you can be as
creative as you like.

Science
In Science our topic is
Animals including humans.
We will be looking at what
food is healthy. Plan a
healthy packed lunch. You
can either draw or write
what you would include.

Science and History
How much have you
changed since you were a
baby? What can you do
now that you couldn’t do as
a baby? How have you
changed?
Plot a timeline to map the
changes. You can include
photographs.

Maths
Choose some household
objects to represent a 2digit number.
Challenge: Think of a
mystery 2-digit number and
give clues for someone to
guess the number.

Computing
In Computing we are
looking at digital
photography. Can you take
a photograph from the
following categories?
Nature
- Hobbies
- Animals
- Food or Drink
- Funny Photo

Thomas
Autumn 2
Suggested Home
Learning Activities

Poetry
Choose your favourite
poem and learn it off by
heart. If it’s a long one
then one verse is fine!
Some ideas: The Owl and
the Pussycat, The Quangle
Wangle’s Hat, The Pobble
who has no toes, The Magic
Box, The Sound Collector.
But you can also choose
your own if you prefer!

Christmas/RE
Can you tell the Christmas
Story? You can do this by
comic strip, a video or audio
of you retelling the story, or
even on the computer using
Minecraft or similar. Be
creative!

Cooking
Bake some gingerbread
men. If you have a recipe
book at home you can look
in that or if not search
online for a recipe.

Art/English
Can you draw/paint a
picture of the forest where
Hansel and Gretel were
lost?

Christmas
Make a paper Snowflake

History
We are comparing toys
from the 1960’s to toys and
games today. Can you play a
traditional game at home
with a family member?
Some ideas:
Dominoes
Card games
Chess
Draughts

